
 
Dear Families, 

 

Get ready—the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! This is a great opportunity to connect 

with your child over the thrill of bringing home new books to dive into again and again. Studies show 

that kids read more when they choose books for themselves. And fostering a love of independent 

reading leads to a wide variety of benefits—including academic success and improved mental health. 

 

Here’s everything you need to know about the Book Fair: 

 

Dates:  

Wednesday, November 6th (4:00-7:30 PM) 

Thursday, November 7th (12:30-7:30 PM) 

 

Location: Valley View Library Media Center  

Family Event: Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 

There’s even more info on our school’s Book Fair homepage: 

 

www.scholastic.com/bf/valleyviewasd 

 

Many of us still remember the rush of finding the perfect book at a Scholastic Book Fair. I hope you’ll 

join your child at our school’s Fair and share a reading experience they’ll remember forever.  

 

Happy reading, 

 

Mrs. Dawn Austin 

Valley View & Pioneer School Librarian 

 

PS: Need one more reason to visit the Book Fair? Every purchase at the Fair benefits our school! 
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